

Norma Elementary School

873 Gershal Avenue, Pittsgrove, NJ 08318 Phone: (856) 358-6904 Fax: (856) 691-2885

Dr. Priscilla Ocasio-Jiménez, Principal (Ext. 4732)

Dear Parent/Guardian,

In accordance with the New Jersey Immunization of Pupils in School regulations (N.J.A.C 8:57), all students entering a preschool program **must** have the following immunizations:

DTap: 4 doses

Polio: 3 doses

Hib: At least 1 dose on or after first birthday

MMR: 1 dose on or after first birthday

Varicella: 1 dose on or after first birthday

Pneumococcal Conjugate Vaccine: At least 1 dose given on or after first birthday

Flu Vaccine: Children six months through 59 months of age attending preschool shall annually receive at least one dose of influenza vaccine between September 1 and December 31 each year. Students who have not received the flu vaccine by December 31 must be excluded for the duration of influenza season (through March 31), until they receive at least one dose of the influenza vaccine or until they turn 60 months of age. Children enrolling in preschool after December 31 must provide documentation of receiving the current seasonal flu vaccine before being allowed to enter school. Students enrolling in school after March 31 are not required to receive the flu vaccine; however, flu season may extend until May and therefore getting a flu vaccine even late in the season is still protective.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (856) 358-6904, extension 4707.

Sincerely,

Lori Patch, RN, BSN, CSN School Nurse